
Hello 4VJ! 

 

My name is Mrs Jones, some of you may already 

recognise me from the playground. I am delighted to be 

your class teacher as you begin your journey into Year 

4. We have lots to look forward to this year. Throughout 

the year our creative curriculum topics will be: Potions, 

1066, Misty Mountain, Road trip to USA and Blue Abyss. 

I am very much looking forward to meeting and getting to know you all.  

A little about me:  

This will be my second year here at Rakegate. I have been previously 

teaching in Year 5. I have two children who from September are going into 

Reception and Year 4 and are looking forward to their new adventures. I 

enjoy spending evenings outside, going for walks with my family and two 

dogs. My favourite time of the year is winter, I love the cold evenings and 

snow!  

 

Hello Year 4, I am Miss Bird. I have been working 

here at Rakegate for the last two years in Year 4. 

Some of you may already know me and my 

‘wheelie chair’. I love to go on walks with my dog, 

Storm and I am a keen rollers skater. I am looking 

forward to seeing you all again soon. 

 

Please don’t worry about anything, between all the year 4 staff we have 

everything covered. You can talk to each one of us about anything and we 

are here to make the transition back as fun and comfortable as possible. 

Have a fantastic summer holiday and stay safe. We look forward to 

welcoming you back in September.   

 

 

 



 

 


